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Public Questions 

 

Andrew Sceats 

Considering the loss of countryside and habitats caused by new house building, 

will the Cornovii Developments Ltd company which is council-owned agree to 

incorporate a 'swift brick' in all its new units. These 'bricks' can match any brick 

or stone finish and can be made to match any brick or stone size; they are also 

very cost effective. 

If CDL is unwilling to do this, it will indicate that it restrictive in its aims of 

helping wildlife and the natural environment which I would imagine therefore 

contradicts a policy of the Shropshire Council. 

 

John Palmer 

Shropshire Council's communications team has, typically, been brilliantly and 

comprehensively updating the public on the on-track awesome successes of 

Cornovii Developments Limited's housebuilding programme. How would private 

limited company CDL's Business Plan be affected by Shropshire Council 

declaring a Section 114 Notice and the subsequent actions of Government 

commissioners? 


